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JHHC Reimbursement Policy Update 

This notice is to inform you John Hopkins HealthCare LLC (JHHC) has released its’ policies on: 

 Injection and Infusion Codes

 Non-Reimbursable Codes

 Two surgeon/Co-Surgeon (Modifier 62) Procedures

These policies apply to provider claims submitted on the CMS-1500 Claim Form or its electronic 

equivalent, and applies to all plans: Johns Hopkins Employer Health Programs (EHP), Priority Partners, 

Johns Hopkins US Family Health Plan (USFHP), and Johns Hopkins Advantage MD. 

These policies make public JHHC’s existing policies on the subject matter, and applied prior to the Effective 

Date of this policy statement.    

To view the JHHC Reimbursement Policies, please go to: JHHC.com > For Providers > Policies > 

Reimbursement Policies. If you have questions, please contact Provider Relations at 888-895-4998.
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